Appendix 12 — AQ44 East Rudham response, 23/02/2024

Hello Michael

The site is approved and ready to proceed however NN issues and delays relating to the drainage
condition have stopped it progressing.

As soon as this is resolved, which will be in March, the site shall proceed.

Kind regards,

Jordan Cribb Manasging Director W \ertex Architecture
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